
Scan this QR code using your 

smartphone’s camera to access 

the survey on your cell phone

Did you recently experience a hospital transfer from a 

planned home or birth center birth?

The Oregon Community Birth Transfer Partnership would like to hear about your experience. Your 

feedback will help us improve the transfer process for birthing families across Oregon.

A brief, voluntary, and confidential survey is available here: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OPCBirthTransfer. 

This work is part of the Oregon Perinatal Collaborative. We work together to advocate for improved maternal and 

childhood health outcomes through collaboration, implementation of evidence-based practices, and policy change 

throughout the state of Oregon. To learn more about the Oregon Community Birth Transfer Partnership and the Oregon 

Perinatal Collaborative, please visit: https://oregonperinatalcollaborative.org/initiative/community-birth/

The survey will take about 10-20 minutes to complete. Your responses are voluntary and 

will be confidential. We do not collect identifying information such as name, date of birth, 

or medical record number.  All responses will be grouped together and analyzed as a 

group. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OPCBirthTransfer
https://oregonperinatalcollaborative.org/initiative/community-birth/

